

December 2017 Newsletter

To All Parents,

We would like to announce the appointment of Miss Salma as our Nursery Manager, many of you will have met her over the years. We would also like to introduce a new member of staff, Mr Dave. He is currently training to be a member of our managerial team and he will be a regular face in our Office – please be sure to meet him when you get a chance.

Please do not leave any medication in your child's bag, it must be bought into the office and a form must be completed. It is a health and safety issue.

Toilet Training

Please work with us and talk to us if you cannot follow the steps of action or advice offered. Your Room Leaders will work with you to ensure your child is ready for school.

Thank you to everyone that helped completes the Healthy Smiles questionnaire. We have submitted all our evidence, please watch this space.

Christmas Dates and Times

11th December at 10.30 am a visit to St Anne's to sing Christmas songs.

12th December 9.30 am Cubs sing-along with Parents.

13th December 10.00 am Tigers Christmas concert.

15th December 9.30 am Christmas party.

Thank you to all the parents that attended parents evening, we had some amazing feedback:

- "I think the experience I have had at the nursery is excellent"
- "The way the key worker has been monitoring his progress is well appreciated"
- "The nursery has been a wonderful atmosphere which allows the children to feel safe and ready to learn. More family inclusive events/ outingsencouraging social interaction."
- "No complaints! Thank you all for what you have done for my child"
- "Excellent improvement with my child since attending"
- "I am happy with everything"
- "Keep up the good work!"
 If you did not manage to discuss everything please make another appointment with your child's key worker.

DATES

Last day of term is 15th December for all grant children; we start back on the 8th January 2018.

All fee paying customers please let the office know which days your child will be attending. Please remember fees will still be charged.

A REMINDER - ALL FEES
MUST BE PAID IN
ADVANCE.

Mr David's Message

Dear Parents and Carers

Straightway, please accept from us all at Training Depot Day Nursery our very best wishes for Christmas, very soon to be upon us, also our good wishes for a happy healthy and prosperous New Year.....

Our December newsletter to our parents contains news of arrangements, dates and times, for our Christmas celebrations. All are primarily for our children, however, very often many parents do offer and both help as well as attend our events. PLEASE ASK US....

I am pleased to share two recent appointments we have made, Miss Salma has thankfully agreed to become our new Nursery Manager and Mr Dave we welcome as a new manager under training. We all wish them well.

It is important I mention two people who greatly help our staff team: Lindsay Cook from The Signing Company, returning again this year to lead our Tigers Christmas Concert, signing with us so many popular songs at this time of the year. We also have Tracy Itoje, who has brought all her children to TDDN – she has almost become one of the team, this year leading our singing.

Thank you to all our parents who attended our Parents Evening recently, we all greatly appreciate the support you provide both for your children and Key Worker members of staff, both in caring and teaching so we work alongside one another.

NEW TERM starts for children accepting the GRANT FUNDED places on MONDAY JANUARY 8th. Wishing you a wonderful Christmas with any holiday you are taking, while we are only closed for the weekends and Bank Holidays.

Summary of our Mobile Phone Policy

(Full version available on our website www.trainingdepot.co.uk)

At Training Depot Day Nursery parents are NOT ALLOWED to use their mobile phones when in the Nursery building. Parents are NOT permitted to make or take phone calls or use their mobile phones to take pictures or videos of their child or any child in the Nursery. The only exception to this is when there is a particular event i.e. at the Christmas concert, where permission has been given verbally from all parents/carers of the children present. The Manager will also remind parents that any photographs or videos taken must not be posted on internet / social media sites.

Parents are not allowed to take pictures or videos of the children in the garden area of the Nursery, again unless specific permission has been sought from the parents/carers.

the Nursery, again unless specific permission has been sought from the parents/carers of all children present and management has agreed. Staff are vigilant when in the garden area to check that no one outside the Nursery are using their mobile phones to take pictures or videos of the children.

